
 
 

February 15, 2018 

Via Web Portal 
 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 

Re: UE-160918 and UG-160919 
 IRP Presentation  

 
Dear Mr. King: 

As requested by Commission Staff, attached is Puget Sound Energy’s Integrated 
Resource Plan presentation prepared for use during the February 21, 2018 Recessed Open 
Meeting. 
 

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact 
Phillip Popoff, Manager, Integrated Resource Planning, at 425-462-3229 or myself at (425) 
456-2110 for additional information about this filing. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 
Ken Johnson 
Vice President, Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2110 
ken.s.johnson@pse.com 
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